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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 8:25 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Blasting in town

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Anna, Please save the below email as a public comment exhibit.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joshua Draper <draperj.ct@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 7:04 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: BlasƟng in town 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Joshua Draper. I recently moved into town with my toddler son. I chose Ledyard because of its family friendly 
and quiet zoning. I am close to the wonderful school system and excited for my son to aƩend.  
 
The proposed blasƟng in the area is concerning to me. The proposed blasƟng is so close to the school that not only will 
the noise be disrupƟve but the health impact to the children is concerning. While I’m sure the company looking to blast 
will adverƟse liƩle to no negaƟve side effects from their work, but we all will be impacted in some negaƟve way. 
Whether it be from sound, air or water polluƟon.  
 
I ask that the town thinks of its residents and the excellent family environment it has created. Companies will promise us 
the world but in the end will provide no loyalty or assistance when it affects their revenue. It would be a terrible shame 
to provide property to a company that is looking to take away from the towns beauƟful land.  
 
Thank you, I appreciate your Ɵme.  
 
If you would like to contact me please feel free to follow up here or reach me at 8603037991.  
 


